
  

 
Principal’s Report 
Welcome to our last Wellbeing Week for the year! We are looking 
forward to offering a range of fun playground activities for our students 
throughout the week. 
 
Students received a wellbeing homework grid last Friday. This grid 
should be returned to school by Friday 15 November to be included in 
our Wellbeing Week Draw. Be sure to keep a look out on our social 
pages for more information and photos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leadership Night 
It was such a pleasure to attend the Valley Schools Leadership Night at 
Niagara Park PS on Thursday 7 November. Our 2024 leadership team 
presented their project which was informative and outlined all the 
fundraising initiatives they undertook throughout the year. Great job 
team! 
 
Harmony’s vocal performance was just as impressive. Several staff from 
other schools including Mr Jason Baldwin (Director, Education 
Leadership) complimented her performance. Thank you to Mr Ramm for 
his hard work and dedication with our leadership team and to our 
amazing leadership team! 
 

  
 
 
 

Narara Public School 

Monday Mumbles 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4, Week 5 
Monday 11th November  2024 

Narara Public School 
90 Newling Street 
Lisarow NSW 2250 
 
Phone: 02 4328 3024 
Email: 
narara-p.school@ 
det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Uniform shop 
8:15am – 8:45am  
Tue & Fri 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
15 Nov  
Trivia Night 
 
22, 29 Nov & 6, 13 Dec 
Headstart (Kinder 2025) 
 
4 Dec 
Presentation Day 
K-2 (9:00am) 
Year 3-6 (11:30am) 
 
10 Dec  
Step Up Day 
 
12 Dec  
Year 6 Graduation & 
Farewell 

 
Notes You Should Have 
 
Stage 3  
Camp 2025 
 
 
 
 
 



  

             
2025 School Leadership Speeches 
On Monday 25 November we will be holding the 2025 School Leadership Speeches in our school hall at 9:00am. 
I look forward to listening to all candidate speeches. I have been very impressed with the number of Year 5 
students who have been willing to undertake this important school role. Regardless of the outcome they should 
be very proud of themselves. It is wonderful to see so many candidates who follow our School’s Core Values – 
Safe, Respectful Learners each and every day. I wish everyone the best of luck! 
 
Presentation Day 
Our Presentation Day is scheduled for Wednesday 4 December. The Infants (K-2) Presentation Day Assembly 
will commence at 9:00am and the Primary (3-6) Assembly will begin at 11:30am. 
 
The new format will continue again this year which was implemented last year. At both the Infants and Primary 
Assemblies each class teacher will award 5 achievement medals (K6MO & K6KD: 1 achievement medal based 
on class size) for the following categories: 
 

- Academic Achievement 
- Citizenship 
- Extra-Curricular (Yrs 3-6) & (Personal Growth) (K-2) 
- Consistent Effort 
- Sammy Super Star 

 
All other major awards such as the Purdy Whitlock, Tim Robb, Rising Star, Spirit of Narara, Dux and Creative 
Arts will remain unchanged. Parents / carers will be notified prior to Presentation Day if their child/ren will be 
receiving a major award including the new achievement medals. 
 
At the end of each assembly all students will return to class and be presented with an individualised achievement 
certificate. Parents / Carers will be invited to join their child/ren when they are presented with an achievement 
certificate at their class.  
 
Central Coast Band Festival 
Recently our Training Band competed at the Central Coast Band Festival. The Training Band received a Bronze 
Award which is an amazing achievement. Thank you to the Central Coast Conservatorium of Music for 
organising this event. Well done boys and girls! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Swim Scheme 
Over the last 2 weeks Year 2 have participated in the Swim Scheme Program. This very important program 
allows our students to learn water safety and survival skills, so they can continue to safely enjoy aquatic activities. 
The instructors were very impressed with student behaviour and the progress they made through the duration 
of the program. Thank you to Mrs McKinnon, Mrs Ashton, Mrs Chiliberti and Jenny for supporting our students! 
Thank you also to our amazing P&C for subsidising Swim Scheme making it more financially viable for our 
families. 
 
Based on this photo I am not sure who enjoyed it more the staff or students!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C Trivia Night / Meeting 
Our next P&C Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 12 November (tomorrow) at 7pm in the staffroom. All welcome! 
 
Staff and the P&C are looking forward to the P&C Trivia Night this Friday night. It’s not too late to buy a ticket. 
Come along for a great time. There are some amazing prizes up for grabs! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Staffing Update 
Congratulations to Miss Coleman who was successful in obtaining the substantive Assistant Principal position 
that was advertised last term.  
 
School Planning 2025 
Is your family returning to Narara PS in 2025? If you are moving out of the area or intend enrolling your 
child/ren at another school in 2025, please let the front office (43283024) know as soon as possible as we require 
accurate enrolment figures to determine how our classes are structured. If you are aware of any families moving 
into the area who will be enrolling at NPS in 2025 please ask them to make contact with the school as soon as 
possible. 

In the coming weeks we will begin to look at class structures for 2025. If you have anything that you feel would 
be beneficial for us to know about your child moving into next year, please email the school at: narara-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Change of Date 
The Year 6 Farewell and Year 6 Graduation has been moved to 12 December 2024. We apologise for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Quality Workers 
  

Students Class Work Sample 

Milo B 
Hunter H  
 

KG Writing 

Noah C KC Super Sentences 
 

Georgia T 
Luke T 
 

K1B Narrative 
 

Jace S 
Leo V 
Cameron O 
Elsie R 
 

1N Tilly Paragraph 

 
 
Grant McFarland 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

Wellbeing Week  
Welcome to our last Wellbeing Week for the year! We are looking forward to joining in a range of fun 
playground activities with our students throughout the week. 
  
Each student will have received a wellbeing homework grid on Friday of Week 4. This grid should be 
returned to school by Friday 15th November to be included in our Wellbeing Week draw.   
   
Be sure to keep a look out on our social pages for more information and photos. 
  
Mrs Cotterill 
Learning Support  
 

 



  

 

⭐️⭐️IT'S ON AGAIN!⭐️⭐️ Join us for a night of laughs and fun with the NPS P&C Trivia Night! 

https://narara-public-school-pc-association.square.site/ 
 
Please ensure when ordering tickets to include who you wish to sit with in the 'Note to Seller' at payment.  
Tables will be 8-10, so grab your friend crew or rope in the family for some fundraising fun.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnarara-public-school-pc-association.square.site%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGrant.Mcfarland%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd01b1612d4d4edffdad08dced524f4d%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638646185058154344%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3LYnBGtfWTxNZSpfLgAPTLfJNtgBeqfcB9AjFHctQJE%3D&reserved=0


  

 



  

 

 

 



   



  

 

 



  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



  

 

LOST PROPERTY 
This is just an example of the lost property that is not picked up over the last 

year if any belongs to you or your child please come into the office and collect it 

before December 1st, 2024. 

Please remember to label all belongings if they have to be brought to school.  

 

Also a small pandora charm was found this week on the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 
           
 
          
 
 
   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

 



  

 

 

 
 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 



  

  


